
16 walkers – 3 dogs. Small but mighty! 
Familiar faces, with a few new ones joining in. 
The weather was on our side—started crisp, but the 
sun came out in full force! 
Huge shoutout to Dave Smith Motors for sponsoring 
the event - You made our day. Way to go! 
Couldn’t have done it without our amazing crew: 
Dan Michael, Patti Houchin, and Sharon Jacobs – 
our registration and finance dream team. 
Sam Scott – our go-to leg man. 
Gus and Danny Scott – bringing the muscle. 
Patsy Lemieux – keeping us fueled with sweet 
treats. 
Carol Young – going above and beyond this year. 
And as always, Judy Blalack – the heart and soul of 
it all. We wouldn’t be here without you. 
Our best year yet—over $3,000 raised for the Silver 
Valley Fuller Center! 
We truly live in the best community!
Walk Sponsors: Sue & Abe Abel, Linda 
Amonson, Aaron Arthur, Ed Bailey, Andi Banks, 
Judy Blalack, John Bourque, Sis Bre, Building 
Maintenance, Cathy Young Burchfield, Christi, 
Shawn & Caden Burns, Glenna Bushnell, 
Brandy Calkins, Linda Christensen, Geri 
Cochrane, Julie Crnkovich, Frank Culhno, John 
Cuthbert, Chen Cuthbert, Dave Smith Motors, 
Pam & Myles Elliston, Reanne Forsberg, 
Connie & Tom Fudge, Sheena Fuller, Carol 
Gerard, Nicole Gonzales, Jane Green, Frosty 
Greenfield, Larry Hammer, Mike Hayman, Mike 
Heglund, Susan Hendrixson, Julie Hinz, Beckie 
Jenicek, Kim Johnson, Brad & Dana Johnson, 
Barb Knofler, Marlon Lankford, Patsy Lemieux, 
Darrell Lemieux, Brad Lindsey, Carol & Jim 
Marshall, Penny Michael, Linda Miller, Maxine 

Ashley Mitchell, Danny Scott, and Patsy Lemieux stride out 
along the trail.

Linda Amonson, Mark Hegbloom, and 
Carol Young are ready to head out.

Judy Blalack & Chevy enjoy a lovely 
day with Linda Amonson who is 

taking the photo.

“Take my yoke upon you, and learn from me, 
for I am gentle and lowly in heart; and you will 

find rest for your souls. For my yoke is easy, 
and my burden is light.” 

Matthew 11:39-30
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Walk-A-Thon Again a Success!
By Penny Michael



Skip brings a bicycle he spruced up that Vicky 
Bennett left at Coeur d’Alene Cycle with the 

instructions to donate it to a good cause.
Since we had no walkers of the appropriate age 
group, Linda Amonson took the bike to find the 

perfect home for it. (Thanks, Vicky!)

Tahnee Winters walks with her kid’s adopted 
grandpa, Marlon Lankford.

Dave Smith Motors made a generous donation 
for the Walk.

Geri Cochrane and Jon Bourque walked with 
their beautiful dogs.
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Walk-A-Thon, Continued
Milot, Mine Fabrication, Ashley Mitchell, Aaron Molina, Anna Moody, 
Dan Ruff, Jeannie Rullman, Fuddy Rullman, Fred & Karen S., Eric 
Scott, Gus Scott, Sam Scott, Linda Stanley, Jerry White, Elena 
Whitman, Bob Whitman, Maria Whitman, Dawn Wiksten, Christy 
Woolum, Linda Yergler, Doug Young, Carol Young

Business who supplied the prizes awarded to the participants.
1910 Coffee, Artistic Touch, Blondies Hair Salon, Coeur d’Alene Cycle 
Company, Funky Monkey, Hilltop Café, Kellogg Animal Hospital, Les 
Schwab Tire Center, Plan B Feed Store, Sam’s Restaurant, Silver 
Valley Car Wash, Sol & Serre, Stovern Supply Company, Tractor Supply 
Company, Valley Violets, Wallace Ace Hardware, Wild Rose Hair Salon 

Particpants: Linda Amonson, Judy Blalack, John Bourque, Geri 
Cochrane, Patti Houchin, Darrell Lemieux, Patsy Lemieux, Dan Michael, 
Penny Michael, Ashley Mitchell, Danny Scott, Gus Scott, Sam O. Scott, 
Bob Whitman, Tahnee Winters, Carol Young

Pastor Cory Berti gives a blessing for 
this event.

Gus Scott and Danny Scott assemble 
the prizes.

Bob Whitman, Penny Michael, Gus Scott, 
Patti Houchin, Danny Scott, and Ashley 

Mitchell helped with cleanup. Penny holds 
the prize poster. Every entrant received 

a prize.



The Fuller Center for Housing, faith-driven and Christ-centered, promotes collaborative and innovative 
partnerships with individuals and organizations in an unrelenting quest to provide adequate shelter for all 
people in need worldwide.
The Fuller Center creates partnerships within communities that bring together churches, schools, businesses 
and civic organizations to build decent, affordable homes in partnership with people who are unable to secure 
adequate housing by conventional means.
The Fuller Center works in collaboration with our covenant partners, other service-oriented organizations and 
countless volunteers to build and repair homes. All homeowners work hand-in-hand with volunteers to build 
their own homes, which are then sold to them on terms they can afford, based on the Biblical idea of no-profit, 
no-interest loans.
With some smaller renovation projects, an innovative payment program called The Greater Blessing Program 
is utilized, whereby recipients promise to repay the loan amount without signing an actual 
mortgage agreement. They decide the monthly amount they can afford to repay and the period 
of time that it will take to repay the cost of repairs. There is no legal obligation to repay these 
loans. It is a leap of faith in the basic goodness of humankind and is proving 
to be very successful.
We are committed to good stewardship and work hard to keep our 
administrative costs low and to select our recipient families wisely. 
This helps to ensure that the vast majority of your tax-deductible 
gifts go toward building and repairing homes for those in need.

From David Snell, President & Co-Founder, The Fuller Center for Housing
The Fuller Center for Housing, while primarily engaged in helping poor families into decent homes, also does 
a good deal of disaster recovery work.  Our Disaster ReBuilders division has been restoring homes and hope 
in the aftermath of tornadoes, floods and hurricanes for many years.  We have worked in Louisiana, Texas, 

and Florida and are currently hard at work in North Carolina 
and Georgia in the wake of Hurricane Helene where they 
are focusing on rural communities since they are less likely 
to have insurance.  Additionally, our New York City covenant 
partner, through their DART ((Disaster Assistance Response 
Team), has helped many families recover from flood 
damage and other storm related losses.  Both of these 
programs rely heavily on volunteer support.
Interestingly, it was Hurricane Katrina that got Millard Fuller 
and The Fuller Center into building houses as we were not 
originally established as a building ministry.  Katrina sent 
hundreds of families fleeing northward, many ending up 
in Shreveport.  We were asked to come in and help with 
the resettlement of these families and from that The Fuller 
Center as we know it today was born.  So disaster work has 
been a part of The Fuller Center’s work since the earliest 
days.
With the Charity Navigator 4 Star Rating and Platinum 
with GuideStar, you know your donations go to those in 
need. You can make donations directly online at https://
fullercenter.org/donate/ then click on the green tab and write 
“FCDR” in the designation box or you can mail a check to 
The Fuller Center, P.O. Box 523, Americus, GA 31709
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After Hurricane Helene came ashore in Florida 
on September 26, 2024, it raced through 
western North Carolina dumping torrential 
rainfall. The result was devastating flooding 
and mudslides. We are housing volunteers at 
Cragmont Assembly, Black Mountain, with a 
second location at Calvary Church, Asheville, as 
we begin to assist the community in rebuilding.

What is the Fuller Center for Housing?
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We thank these businesses for supporting our newsletter.

Welding—
Fabrication 

& 
Machine 
Services 

cody@mswfab.com 
www.mswfab.com 

https://www.facebook.com/mswfab/ 
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Greater Blessings Fund 
Judy Blalack, Josephine Davis, Christina & Josh 

Mace, Nancy Elliot, Lois White

Here’s Help for SVFCH...
I’d like to join the “300 Club” and pledge at least $10 per month for one year. Please note 300 on your check.
• Here is my pledge for $ __________ per month for one year.
• Here is my gift of $ __________.
• I have a house and/or land to donate.
• I can make a no-interest loan for $ __________. Please call about working out the details.
• I can provide construction materials either discounted or at no cost.
• I would like to help with construction and/or committee work. Please call me to help or send a volunteer form.

Name _________________________________________________________ Phone ______________________________

Address ___________________________________________________________________________________________

City _____________________________________________________ State ____________ Zip ____________________

Please return to Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing, Inc. • P.O. Box 338, Smelterville, ID 83868 • 208-682-3240

We Are Honored to  
Receive These Memorials

From Jacqulene Kannegaard, 
In Memory of Jill Jackson  

From Robin and Leslie, Bill, Eileen and Gary 
In memory of Arline Stanley 

From Arliss and Suzy Blalack 
In Memory of Teral Ellis

From Judy Blalack 
In Memory of Nyle Garn 

Help Needed: We are looking for a volunteer to adapt our website for easier access - please 
contact Tahnee at 208-512-9869 if you can assist!

Thank You, September Donors
As the colors change, we 
appreciate your generosity 

 Geraldine Butler, Frank 
Culhno of Bear Ridge 

Trail Builders, George & Melody 
Blalack, Casey & Anne Duncan, 

Friends of the Coeur 
d’Alene Trails Inc., Tom & 

Connie Fudge, Jacques & Jan 
Lemieux, Lee Lewis, Living Water 
Community Church, Daniel 
McGee, Delbert & Sheila 

Milam, Karen Mitchell, Pauline 
Norris, Paulette Ross, Norma 

Seaton, Cary Spoor, Gary Stanley,  
Bob Whitman, Winnie Williams, Necia Wright



Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing

P.O. Box 338

Smelterville, ID 83868

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

WWIISSHH
LLIISSTT

We are down to a skeleton crew 
and implore you to help. 

We desperately need a board secretary—
meetings are only once a month on the 2nd

Tuesday beginning at 5:30 PM and usually last 
about 1½ hours or less.
Construction Supervisors—need not do the 
labor.
Construction volunteers to work with the 
Supervisor. 
PR and Fund Raising Chairs 
Newsletter Assistant (see article) 
And others—Call Judy-208-682-3240 & leave a

message.

  

“Snikle Fritz”, the winning team, (T. J. Haynes, Chad
Self, Will Yergler, and Jordan Cochran), enjoy their 

hammer headed golf club prizes crafted by Norm
Holtz at the SVFCH/Pinehurst Golf Club’s 

Scramble. 

Join us at our 24th Annual 
Walk-A-Thon with a new

registration location in the 
Kellogg Swim Pool parking lot on 

Sept 11. 
Registration Form in this 

newsletter.

Help us reduce costs, save resources, and reach a wider audience by 
subscribing to our digital newsletter. 

While print copies will still be available, switching to digital delivery reduces labor and saves money. 

Scan the QR code using your phone camera, or visit  
https://tinyurl.com/ycysn42v to sign up for digital newsletters.

Call Tahnee at 208-512-9869 & leave a message

Specific Needs:

• Construction Supervisors – need not do the labor.
•	 Construction volunteers to work with the

Supervisor.
• PR Chair
• And others –

Wish ListUpcoming Events

November 5th — Newsletter mailing 
workshop at St. Rita’s in Kellogg 9:00 AM.
November 12th — Board and Committee 
meetings, 5:30 PM,  Pinehurst Lions Hall, 
Pinehurst 
November 28th —Thanksgiving
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